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    OCTOBER   MONTHLY MEETING 

               TUESDAY 24th OCTOBER  2pm 
     

 How much do we really know about bees and the 

production of honey? 

 

This month our Tuesday afternoon talk will be by Ken Basterfield from The Blackbury 

Honey Farm. 

 

Established in 2010 by Ken, Maureen, and Daniel Basterfield, this 

family-run honey farm is located locally and caters for locals and 

tourists alike  who love to visit the tea room and wildflower garden as 

well as the hives and shop. 

They believe their 120 hives produce the best honey in East Devon. 

                            Organised by the Programme and Publicity Team 

 

 

COMMITTEE STUFF 

 

 
Welcome to all our new members who joined on Open Day or at the monthly meeting 
following. The Day was a great success, the weather was wonderful and we had many 
visitors. 
So I would like to thank all those Group Leaders, volunteers and Committee members who 
very worked hard to make this a successful day. The Group tables looked good and the 
background music was just right. We signed up 44 new members giving us a total 
membership of over 200 now. 
 
 Learn, Laugh, Live.                                                                       Val Nightingale, Chair 
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Christmas Lunch 

We are now able to take bookings up to 18th November. 

For the information of our new members, the Christmas lunch will take place on 1st 

December at the Old Picture House in Seaton, 12noon for 12.30pm. 

The menu is attached separately. If you wish to come, a £10 deposit will be 

required together with your menu choice. 

 

 

 

   Seaton 


